
I have lived in Southern Oregon my whole life of 57 years. I am an avid outdoor person. I have watched as the fish stocks have 
became less and less over the years and it is time to do something about it. We can fix this problem if we act now. There is no time 
to waste to come together and control what the State of Oregon can control. I am in support of Bill HB 3150. 


